
From: Kathy Powell <kpowell@slcog.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: cmunn@slcog.orgcmunn@slcog.org 

Dr. Mikota mmikota@slcog.org
Date: 11/21/2014 11:14:05 AM 

Subject: GA Foods Contract and Statewide Unit rates

Good Morning, Tony:
Thanks for meeting with Dr. Mikota, Connie and me on the emergency HDM procurement. We've received your
letter authorizing us to move forward with a contract. Would you please provide us with the following information so
we can proceed in discussions with the appropriate vendor?

• Company/Vendor Name and contact information
• Agreed upon pricing structure for meal packages
• Information on discussions you've had with vendor regarding: menu selection and ordering options; 

acceptable service delivery documentation

Also, would you provide me with the unit rates from each region for the services provided with funds coming from
the LGOA? Thanks!

Dr. Mikota and Connie will be at SCARC and have indicated they could talk with you there on Monday if there is a 
need to follow up on any particulars regarding the HDM emergency procurement. We appreciate your help!

Wishing you and your family a very happy Thanksgiving season,
Kathy

Kathy E. Powell
Deputy and Finance Director
Santee-Lynches Regional COG
803-774-1380
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